
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

November 25, 2019 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VI.B. 
 
 
TOPIC:   Approval to Purchase Door Hardware 

Michigan State Police Safety Grant 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve the 
purchase of door hardware from FBH Architectural Security, Flint, Michigan in the amount of 
$28,634.00. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The District is seeking to continue converting the door hardware of multiple classroom doors at 
school buildings, so they match the door hardware with “thumb locks” that exist on the vast 
majority of District classroom doors. The District has been awarded grant funds through the 
Michigan State Police Safety Grant for the purposes of this purchase. This is a reimbursement 
grant. The pricing was previously bid and approved by the Board of Education in June 2019. 
Unit pricing has not changed for this additional purchase request. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
General Fund will be reimbursed via the Michigan State Police Safety Grant 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Alison Smith, Director of Finance 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached 
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